

8th November 2019

Dear Parents,

## Consultation on school catchment areas for 2021

The governors at Bearbrook Combined School have been asked by Buckinghamshire County Council to make minor changes to the school catchment area. The governors have agreed that these changes are sensible and are seeking your views.

The building at the bottom of the high street over QD stores is to be converted to flats in the future. Currently some of the flats fall into Bearbrook's catchment as the catchment area was originally based on post code. The change will mean that all the flats will be in Elmhurst's catchment.

The maps attached show the proposed changes.

As the Admissions Authority for Bearbrook Combined School, the governors must consult with parents and other schools about these proposed changes. Please send any comments to school office by the 18<sup>th</sup> December 2019 and governors will consider any responses received.

Kind regards

Angela MacKay

Chair of Governors

Soundeflan

email: office@bcsglt.co.uk www.bearbrookschool.co.uk



